
 

As we welcome spring and the changes and new growth it brings, many of us are also thinking about 

making some changes and growing certain facets of our own lives. With that in mind, we thought now 

would be a good time to let you know about an educational opportunity available through the UWSOP 

that might be of interest to you. 

Hopefully you are aware that the UWSOP is extremely grateful for all you do to help our pharmacy 

students prepare for the workplace. While you are helping them, the UWSOP can serve as a resource 

to you to help accelerate your career or further develop your skills with a MS in Health Services 

Administration (MS HSA). This is an online program that is designed to support working professionals in 

furthering their leadership and administration career goals.   

To date the program has worked with healthcare professionals from many disciplines including 

pharmacists, nurses, physicians, social workers, physician assistants, and others from multiple working 

environments. All work together in courses designed to bring up to date information leveraging critical 

thinking to review and analyze today's issues. Over 200 students have graduated this program since its 

inception in 2016.  

Program participants complete a two year part-time online program with support from industry 

leading professionals across the US while gaining experience in real-world seminars. The MS HSA 

program offers 18 specialty tracks under two umbrella groups: Health Institution Leadership and 

Biopharmaceutical Regulatory Compliance.   

Applications are accepted year-round and the program is currently reviewing applications for the Fall 

2022 semester. If you have questions or would like to speak to somebody about the program, please 

contact Elliott Sogol at: esogol@uwyo.edu or Jen Paintin at: jpaintin@uwyo.edu. Additional 

information may be found at: https://www.uwyohealthadminms.org/. 

Lastly, some of you might be interesting in attending a CE conference hosted by the UWSOP that will 

be held in Laramie, WY on July 16th and 17th. It will focus on legal aspects in pharmacy. More 

information about the conference can be found at: http://uwyopharmacyconference.com/. 

As always, thank you for all that you do for our students and the School. We hope the change in season 

brings renewed energy and passion for all the things you enjoy and wish to pursue in the coming 

months. 

Best regards, 

The University of Wyoming Office of Experiential Education
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